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Congratulations to the
recent graduates of the Highway Construction Careers Training Program (HCCTP) at Black
Hawk College.

From left to right, they are Lyndsey Campbell of Davenport, Gabriel Rodriguez of Rock
Island, Estephen Briones of Davenport, Belden Washington of Kewanee, Airrion Ewing of
Moline, Terrence Slater of Moline, and Terrance Brooks-Madison of Moline. Pictured
separately is Cain Powers of Amboy.

Terrence Slater had perfect attendance for the 13-week program.

The 450-hour program aims to increase the number of minorities, women and
disadvantaged individuals working on Illinois Department of Transportation highway
construction projects. There is no cost to participants who are accepted into the program.
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View photos from the program on Facebook.

The next HCCTP begins Monday, Aug. 16. For more information, visit the Highway
Construction Careers Training Program.
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